

Fairview PTA Newsletter 1/22/21

Message from Fairview PTA-January 21, 2022



FAIRVIEW SCHOOL DISTRICT 72

7040 Laramie Avenue - Skokie, IL. 60077 - (847) 929-1050 - Fax: (847) 929-1060

Fairview PTA Newsletter

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Stress-free Fundraising:

Please mark your calendars for the next stress-free fundraiser:

PTA Benefit Night at Dengeo's: January 27th from 10am-10pm

PTA Winter Dance & Bingo Night:

A special note:

Unfortunately, we will not be able to host our PTA Winter Dance & Bingo Night. Please be on the lookout for information about our alternative activity, in future PTA Newsletters. We thank you all for your patience, as we try to navigate through these trying times!

If you have any questions, please contact us at our new email address: pta@fairview72.com

Sincerely,

7040 Laramie Avenue, Skokie, Illinois 60077

(847) 929 - 1050









Fairview School District 72 would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Fairview School District 72 directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.